
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
April 2, 2012 

 

To: Dee F. Bruemmer, County Administrator 

From: Ed Rivers, Health Director 

 

RE: Scott County Application for Substance Abuse Funding FY2013 

 

The Iowa Department of Public Health has released the request for bid for the FY2013 County 

Substance Abuse Prevention Services Grant.  Dollars received from this grant may be used to 

provide substance abuse programming involving education, prevention, referral, or post-

treatment services.  Grants of up to $10,000 are available and must be matched three to one by 

county dollars.  This is a grant that the county has participated in for a number of years, 

subcontracting with CADS (Center for Alcohol & Drug Services, Inc.) to provide services. 

 

Based on the proposed budget for FY2013 for services through CADS, Scott County is eligible 

to apply for the full amount of $10,000.  If received, this funding would be used by CADS to 

provide prevention and aftercare services.  I have enclosed the application for these grant funds 

for consideration and ask that this be placed on the April 10, 2012 Committee of the Whole 

Agenda. 
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